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Letters Home
Globetrotters Drama Students: “Wicked” theatre trip letter and online consent link. (Sent by 

email.)

Globetrotters: Community Week letter and online consent link. (Emailed.)

Selected Globetrotters Students: Freewheelers Theatre Workshop letter and online consent 

link. (Emailed.)

Divers, Cavers, Balloonists, Astronauts, Pilots & Mountaineers: Sharky’s Soft Play letter 

and online consent link. (Emailed.)

This Week
Showcase Tickets: Tickets are now available for our upcoming school Showcase 

performances. They are £5 each and additional tickets are now available to families 

who would like more than their initial allocation of 2. To order your tickets, please 

complete the online form available via this link:

https://forms.office.com/e/j26Q4Fqa4w

We will contact you to arrange payment once ticket allocation is complete.

Sports Week Makaton Signs: Please see the attached sheet of Sports Week Makaton 

signs that you can learn and share with your children.

Horsham Children’s Parade: We are again taking part in the Horsham Children’s 

Parade this year, which is on Sunday 7th July. Students have been working with artist 

Michelle Dufaur to create some very impressive mobile sculptures to use in the parade. 

If you would like to bring your child and take part in the parade, please let your class 

teacher know. As this event coincides with the Rotary Club’s “Funday Sunday” free 

funfair event in Horsham Park, our PTFA have generously funded some free funfair 

rides for students who take part, so they can have their rides later in the day, after 

they have completed the parade.

QEII Connections: The next QEII Connections session is on Wednesday 19th June 

from 11-12 and is a chance to learn some Summer Makaton signs. If you would like to 

attend, please email the school office with your name, your child’s name and their class.

HAF Activities: Please see the attached information from WSCC’s Holiday Activity 

and Food team. If you need support to find your HAF code, please email Tracey in the 

office:  finance@qe2school.co.uk

Yoimoji of the Week: Waffles
Waffles is a motivated fox. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

https://forms.office.com/e/j26Q4Fqa4w
http://finance@qe2school.co.uk


Class News from Beachcombers Class
This term Beachcombers are exploring different environments around us. We are reading 'We're 

going on a Bear Hunt' by Michael Rosen and finding ways to bring the story to life for the children. We 

have been using our Forest School sessions to re-enact the story and have been making muddy 

footprints in class with brown paint. In Art we have been making collages of the different 

environments in the story. Later in the summer term we will be going on a Teddy Bears’ Picnic. Parents 

& carers can come and join us too!  
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